
 

 

14 March 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are excited to invite you to join us in celebrating World Maths Day on Wednesday, 26 th March 
2025 between 3:15pm and 4:15pm. 

Throughout the day, the children will take part in a range of fun and engaging maths activities, 
developing their problem-solving skills. To round off the day, we would love for you to join us as 
the children showcase their fantastic work. You will have the opportunity to hear about their 
learning and enjoy playing maths board games they have designed and created themselves! 

This is a wonderful chance to celebrate the joy of maths together and see how your child applies 
their skills in a fun and interactive way. We hope you can join us for what promises to be an exciting 
and enjoyable event. 

Please let us know if you are able to attend by Friday 21st March by confirming your attendance 
on ParentPay. On the day, please arrive at reception no earlier than 3:10pm and you will be 
directed to the school hall. Depending on the number or attendees, the event will either take place 
in the hall or in classrooms, you will be directed on the day. 
 

We look forward to welcoming you! 

Best wishes, 
 
Garry Flitcroft 
Maths Lead 
 


